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The end of term fast approaches...

We wish you all an enjoyable Easter break and hope that we all might be blessed with a little bit of the sunshine. Hopefully, with the better weather approaching, walking will be more appealing next term and the congestion at the start of the school day will be reduced.
Easter Egg Hunt
The Easter Egg Hunt planned for the last day of term is always a huge success largely due to the generosity of you, our parents. I am aware, having worked in many other schools, how lucky our children are to have such a supportive network around them. Should any of you still wish to make a donation please bring them to the office as soon as possible so they can be divided into 105 individual bags before Friday- thank you!
St George’s Day Parade

In keeping with tradition we shall, once again, be taking our children around the village on Tuesday afternoon (23rd April) for our St George’s Day Parade. Children are invited to come to school in red and white, dressed as dragons or even St George himself. 

The parade (complete with our Y3/4 samba band) will leave 

school at 1:15 a.m. and parents/ families are welcome to join us for the parade if they wish. PLEASE NOTE this is our first day back after the Easter Break 
SAT week 

The Year 6 children are busy working extra hard to prepare for the national tests they will 
sit week commencing 13th May. We are all very proud of them, 
their attitude, perseverance and determination to do well is a real credit to them all and indeed you. 

Clubs/ Parents in Class

Clubs and Parents in Class will start again on Tuesday 6th May. Letters providing more information will be sent out shortly.
Dates for the diary

I’d like to draw your attention to the new dates at the end of the newsletter. It is my hope that by giving you plenty of 
notice you will be able to join us for some of the events organised in the Summer Term- Sports Day, Production etc. More details will follow for each of these events. 
Staff are also busy organising trips in an attempt to give you as much notice as possible. We try to organise a trip or 
activity day in school each term to add to the children’s 
learning experience. We do try to keep the cost of trips as low as possible always subsidising them (many by over £5 per child.) Without your 
contributions these trips will not continue so thank you for supporting these worthwhile experiences. Obviously we will still endeavour to provide all our free outings/ extra activities whilst the PTA and our own school budget allows although I am confident you are also aware of the significantly tight budgets we operate in.
Dates:
2nd April

Legoland Trip

5th April

Easter Egg Hunt

5th April 
End of Term 4
23rd April
Term 5 begins



Non Uniform day 

St George’s Day Parade

13th May
Y6 SAT Week

24th May
End of Term 5

2nd June

Kingswood
3rd June

Term 6 begins

4th June

Swimming begins

5th June 
Bags2School

28th June
Food and Farming Day

1st July
Community Picnic
12th July
Sports Day
16th/17th July
Key Stage 2 


Production 
18th July 
Y6 Leavers Trip

19th July 
Leavers Assembly 9:15 

End of school year

